
 

 
 

 

Do you have a green thumb?  Do you like to play in the mud?  How about 

enjoy the outdoors, sunshine and the smell of spring?  If you answered YES 

to all the questions, you would be the perfect candidate to volunteer for 

Spring Work Weekend at the Lodge and some upkeep on the landscaping. 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

Otherwise committed that 

weekend, no problem!  We’d love 

to have you, but understand it is 

the Kentucky Derby Weekend.  

You already admitted you have a 

green thumb and like to play in 

the dirt, so by default we know 

you are a gardener.   

 

 

Are you splitting off rhizomes, separating Hosta plants that have become 

too large for your landscaping, or just redesigning a floral or foliage 

feature in your yard…?...Please consider donating your plant excesses to 

the Lodge.  Just let Steve Henn (seadog@gtoast.net or phone 419-704-

6323) or Jody Bender (jrb24@sbcglogal.net or phone 419-666-1959) know 

you have something to share and arrangements will be made to pick up 

your offerings.  Remember, your unwanted items of beauty are a treasure 

to the “Northern Jewel” in Walloon Lake.   
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